
LEGAL NOTICE 
Advertisement for Proposals 
Public Safety Radio Signal BDA System for Clarke Middle and Cedar Shoals High School  
RFP # 24-0522 
Clarke County School District 
 
The Clarke County School District is inviting proposals for Design Build Services for a Bi-Directional 
Amplifier System for the Public Safety Radio Signal for the following schools: Clarke Middle School and 
Cedar Shoals High School. Sealed proposals will be received by the Clarke County School District in the 
SPLOST Office located at 145 Paradise Blvd., Athens, Georgia, 30607, until 11:00 AM (EDT) on May 22, 
2024 at which time proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud.  
 
Bidding documents may be obtained by email from Troy Bassett, Clarke County School District, SPLOST 
Office, email: abassettt@clarke.k12.ga.us.  Subject of email to read: Public Safety Radio Signal BDA 
System. 
 
The contract, if awarded, will be on the basis stated in the Request for Proposal and Bid Specifications. 
No bids may be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days.  
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all submittals and to waive technicalities and informalities. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
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